
Comment from Anonymous 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 16, 2022 

Side and rear view cameras make sense especially if incorporarated in a console in front of the 

driver giving the driver a 360 view. In addition, this presents the opportunity to have smart 

technology to improve safety. Cameras will be needed for level 4 driving anyway. 
 


